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Message from the Office of Student Affairs: 
 
Updated: June 25, 2021 
 
Dear CICM Community: 
 
Current Outbreak 

• Given the current situation in Bangkok and Pathum Thani the following is closed to in-
contact 

o Office of Student Affairs (Beginning June 28, 2021 until further notice) 
o All online accounts will be accessible during this time 

 
Future Activities 

• Orientation for new students will be online and is tentatively scheduled for August 4, 2021 
• iPad distribution will occur August 6-7, 2021.  Please make sure all tuition has been paid 

in full. 
 
Third-year Electives 

• Third-year students will be eligible to proceed with electives abroad.  Consideration should 
be made for current quarantine requirements as well as for timing of potential vaccines if 
you pursue a course abroad. 

 
We encourage you to monitor developments through the Ministry of Health and WHO websites.  
We will need your help. A few easy things we can all do include: 
 

• Consider leaving the house only when necessary 
• Wear double masks, surgical masks on the inside and a cloth mask on the outside 
• Disinfect frequently touched objects using a regular household cleaning spray or wipe 
• Local transmission is still occurring, we encourage students to avoid crowded locations, 

bars, and pubs at this time. 
 
CICM will continue to work with national and local officials to monitor potential risks.  If 
conditions change, we will update our campus community. Please check our Facebook for updated 
information.  www.facebook.com/CICMTUACTH   
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